February&April

WHAT HAS BEEN HAPPENING IN TY?

We hit the slopes!

In February we headed to the Ski Club in Kilternan to try our
hand at skiing. The day was filled full of laughter and maybe a
few falls! No injuries though.







Visiting the Botanic Gardens

Ms French organised a wonderful visit for the class to the Botanical
Gardens in February. We had a the most fabulous tour of the
gorgeous gardens and learned so much about the stories behind
some of the most interesting plants that can found there.
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P-tech Internships
In late February, the class embarked on a

wonderful journey as interns with Virgin
Media and Irish Water. They had an
incredible six weeks and were amazing in
their delivery of their presentations at IBM.




Mountain Biking

In April, those who dared to be brave enough headed to
Ticknock for some Mountain Biking. The students had some
fun mastering the biking trail through the beautiful forest
there. It is very fast paced and not for the faint hearted!




Volunteer gardening

In April, we visited the Mater Step Down Unit in Griffith Court
to do some volunteer gardening for the elderly. The students
transformed an overgrown courtyard into a beautiful and
relaxing space for the residents.




